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Headline News
The first week of school has come to an end.  We’ve been working hard to understand how the whole day is laid out and I can tell you that my class has been very polite and respectful.  Mrs. Bleck and I have been going back and forth for social studies and science, so that is another adjustment to make.   We are all working hard to get to know each other.      


What a responsible group!  Thank you so much for returning all of the important school papers so quickly.  As a parent, you are bombarded by paperwork right off the bat.  It can be difficult to get everything back when our lives are so busy.  Thanks again.

English News

 We haven’t had much time to get started with our skills in English yet, but our focus is going to be on writing sentences correctly and learning the four different types of sentences.

I am also teaching handwriting.   Over the summer students tend to forget how to form some of the letters, so I will help them by reteaching the strokes, letter formation, and spacing.

Science News


Science can be a difficult subject.  I use study guides to help students remember the important concepts they need to study for quizzes and tests.  These study guides will be put into their science notebooks.  I also have my students put their assignments for science in their notebooks.  After we finish a chapter, I’ll give students a grade on their notebook.  I’ll save their notebooks to share at parent-teacher conferences.  Please feel free to ask to see your child’s notebook at any time.  I will make sure it gets home for you to review.


There will be a quiz over Unit D, Chapter 1, Lesson 1 on Wednesday.  Students have a study guide to help them prepare.

Reading News


The first story in our reading book was an excerpt from the book “Dear Mr. Henshaw.”  In this chapter of the book, Leigh Botts, the new boy in town, wants to catch the person who has been stealing food from his lunches.  He decides to make an alarm to catch the thief.  The skill we worked on was sequencing.  We will have a test almost every week.  I will ask my class to take their book home to reread the story.  I’ll give the class a family paper that you can sign if they reread the story and they will receive extra credit for their effort.  We discussed the fact that most people need to study in order to do well on a test.

This and That


My students will usually have enough time in class to do their assignment for the day.  Yesterday we had several specialists and didn’t have nearly enough class time to get to everything.  Your poor little ones had a lot to do last night.  That is an exception to the rule, and I hope they will be homework free for the weekend.  I hope I didn’t keep them up too late, I’d rather they stay in at recess and be fresh during the day.


Have a fantastic weekend!







Sincerely,

[image: image2.png]



                                                      
 Mrs. S. Longacre

